
W S R R 
STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT 

Mr. Norman Maguire 
600 N. University 
Albuquerque, N.M. 

February 9, 1943 

Dear Maguire: 

We are indeed pleased to receive your report of 

reception of our National Radio Olub test program. It 

is especially nteresting to hear from you as a former 
resident of btamford. 

To date your report is the most distant ever received 
here at W.S.R.R. Your loggings are most accurate and we 
are glad to verify your reception. 

Although we have no definite plans in the near future 
for a similar test, you might from time to time look for 
this station Thursday mornings between 12 and 2 A-,' 
Our transmitting equipment is tested during this period 
and frequently we have recorded music to check the mod- 
ulation. 

Yours very truly, 

RADIC; S ATiJl: W.S.R.R. 

Assistant Operator 


